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October 6, 2020 

 

“For Immediate Release”  
 

 
 

 

Due to the continued drought conditions the entire state is encountering, the Governor and Council’s 

proclamation restricting all outside burning on public land and Category 3 burn permits on all private land will 

continue. 

 

The Town’s Forest Fire Warden has determined that the amount of rainfall that has occurred is sufficient enough 

to allow only current Category 1 & 2 “Seasonal” burn permits to burn, although NO NEW permits will be issued. 

  

 Under Part Saf-C 2607.03 pertaining to the use, handling and storage of permissible fireworks, the Town’s 

 Fire Chief and Forest Fire Warden have determined that conditions have NOT improved enough and that the 

 possibility of increased fire hazard continues, ALL uses of permissible fireworks in the Town of Sanbornton 

 will continue to be prohibited until conditions improve substantially. 

 

 Paul D. Dexter Jr. 

 Fire Chief / Forest Fire Warden          


